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THE CALLED: 
Discovering the Value of My Life 

 

We are “God’s workmanship, created in Christ Jesus unto good 
works” (Eph. 2:10).  While a State Missionary for Alabama Baptists, I 
had the joy of compiling four Bible studies for adults entitled, “The 
Called”.  These are excellent Bible studies written by some great 
Christian leaders in our State.  These studies includes a Teacher’s 
Biblical Commentary, a Teaching Guide and Daily Devotions.  All ma-
terials may be copied for free for use in our churches.  These may be 
used during a special emphasis on service in Sunday School or in oth-
er adult Bible study groups.   
 
This study can be accessed on our website www.baldwinbaptist.org 
(under “news/blog”, then “bulletin board”) and will be sent by e-mail 
to the pastors for whom we have e-mails.  A hard copy can be mailed 
to those who don’t have computer access. Just call our office at 945-
5112 to request.  I pray that it will be a blessing to 
you! Rick Ellison 

ASSOCIATION STAFF 
 

Rick Ellison—Director of Missions       
Linda Selby—Executive Ministry Assistant 
Marsha Laird—Bookkeeper/Ministry Assistant 
Nate Diehl—GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
 

Alex Pagan—Hispanic Ministry 

Ralph Rimmer—Multi-Housing Strategist 
Larry Daniels—Pathway Counseling 

JULY 30 - Fairhope Avenue Baptist Church “Glory Bound Gospel Band” will be in concert 
Sunday, July 30 at 6:00 PM.  A love offering will be taken.  Y’all come! 

 

AVAILABLE POSITIONS 
Hamilton Baptist is accepting resumes for bi-vocational music leader.as well as a part-
time secretary.   Send resumes to hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com.  
 

Loxley FBC : (1) paid pianist for Sunday morning and evening and Wednesday evening, 
and  (2) volunteer drummer for Sunday morning.  Send inquiries to info@fbcloxley.com. 
  

Silverhill First Baptist Church is seeking an interim part-time Student Pastor. If inter-
ested, please submit a resume to tim@fbcsilverhill.org.  
 

Barnwell Baptist Church is prayerfully seeking an Interim Music Director.  Part-time ap-
proximately 6 hours, Wednesday evening and Sunday morning worship.  Please mail re-
sumes to the church at 7780 US Hwy 98, Fairhope, Alabama 36532 or submit via email to 
rcohronpmc@aol.com. 
 

Pine Grove Baptist Church is seeking a bi-vocational music leader and college and 
career director. Responsibilities to include but not limited to choir practice, leading worship 
Sunday morning and Sunday night, coordinate all special music. We are a loving, small 
country church averaging 80-100 in attendance. Please contact Billy Emmons 
(Bille36507@yahoo.com) or Sandy Homan (pinegrovebaptistyouth@gmail.com 

AMONG OUR CHURCHES 

How Healthy is your Sunday School? 
Let’s all “get in shape” together! 

♥ ♥ ♥ ♥ ♥ 
"“Physical training is good, but training for godliness is much 

better, promising benefits in this life and  
in the life to come."   I Timothy 4:8 

3 W
eeks Away! 

    Keenagers 

                     August 10th @ 10:30 am 
                          New Life Baptist, Bay Minette 
                        Bring a covered dish and join us! 

Sunday School Training Conference 

R o b e r t s d a l e  F i r s t  B a p t i s t   
A u g u s t  2 7 ,  2 0 1 7  

4 : 0 0  pm  Ag e  Grou p  S es s io ns  

6 : 0 0  pm  Wor sh i p  S er v i c e    

August 8, 2017  
Silverhill FBC Multi-Purpose Building 
Meal at Noon 
Meeting begins at 12:30 pm 

WET WEDNESDAY 2017 

Wednesday night, July 12th, was a wonderful evening—good weather 

and lots of friends and family enjoying the fellowship and cool water.  

We even had Jason Moye, who was the BBA Youth Leader (now pas-

tor at Mexia Baptist) to bring a group from his new church to join us!  

Thank you all for your participation; we appreciate it! 

 

 
UPCOMING  

EVENTS 

B2sr 2017 “Living Hope for a HostiLe WorLd” 

Back to School Retreat 

August 4-6 @ Laguna Beach Resort in PC, FL 
$85 due by July 16th AND t-shirt sizes due July 16th 

 

mailto:tim@fbcsilverhill.org
mailto:rcohronpmc@aol.com
mailto:Bille36507@yahoo.com
mailto:pinegrovebaptistyouth@gmail.com

